

May 15, 2024

The regular monthly meeting of the Retirees' Chapter of Local 686 UAW is canceled for the months of June, July and August and will resume on Tuesday, September 3, 2024.

The Benefits Office is open on Monday's and Wednesday's from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. and from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. The phone number is (716) 433-6747, ext 1.

The UAW Hall is open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. If you need to speak to Sal Pusateri, President of the Retirees Chapter, please call (716) 433-6747, ext. 3.

The retiree picnic will be held Sunday, August 4, 2024. Picnic invites will be mailed in early June. If you are a dues paying Retiree and not currently on the picnic mailing list, call Sue at (716) 433-6747, ext 0 to be added to the list.

Sal Pusateri, Jr., President

Retiree's Chapter Local 686 UAW

SP/sib Opeiu 153

